
Flowers Foods Recalls Certain TastyKake Glazed Pies Due To 
Undeclared Soy 
 

Recall Date:  07 October 2022    
 

Description:  Flowers Foods, Inc. is voluntarily recalling Tastykake® glazed pies due to undeclared 
soy. For a complete list of affected products please visit the FDA website. 
 

The following products were sold at The Exchange: 

Product Description UPC Enjoy By 
Dates* Product Codes* Image 

Tastykake Glazed 
Apple Pie 025600009727 

Oct. 28 

307 2263 through 
307 2274 

 

Oct. 31 

Nov. 4 

Nov. 7 

Tastykake Glazed 
Caramel Apple Pie 

 
025600086186 

Oct. 28 

307 2263 through 
307 2274 

 

Oct. 31 

Nov. 4 

Nov. 7 

Tastykake Glazed 
Cherry Pie 025600009697 

Oct. 28 

307 2263 through 
307 2274 

 

Oct. 31 

Nov. 4 

Nov. 7 

Tastykake Glazed 
Lemon-Flavored Pie 025600009673 

Oct. 28 

307 2263 through 
307 2274 

 

Oct. 31 

Nov. 4 

Nov. 7 
*The codes can be found on the front of the packages. 
 
Hazard: People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to soy run the risk of serious or life-threatening 
allergic reaction if they consume this product. 
 

Remedy:  Affected product should be discarded or may be returned to the place of purchase for a full 
refund. If you have experienced adverse reactions or quality problems with the product you should contact 
your healthcare provider and also report it to the FDA's MedWatch Adverse Event Reporting program. 
 

Incidents/Injuries: To date, no illnesses or incidents related to these products have been reported.  
 

Sold at: US Exchanges and other retailers. 
 

Consumer Contact:  Consumers with questions may call Flowers’ Consumer Relations Center at 1-
866-245-8921. The center is open Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Eastern Standard 
Time. Consumers also may contact the center via e-mail by visiting 
www.flowersfoods.com/contact/consumers. 
 

Manufacturer: Flowers Foods, Inc. 
 
Recall #: 22-027 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/flowers-foods-issues-allergy-alert-undeclared-soy-certain-tastykake-and-mrs-freshleys-glazed-pies
https://www.fda.gov/safety/medwatch-fda-safety-information-and-adverse-event-reporting-program/reporting-serious-problems-fda
http://www.flowersfoods.com/contact/consumers
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